
Rothienorman Transformers Delivery

As part of the ongoing construction works at our Rothienorman substation site, two 
large 275kV Transformers will be delivered to site on the afternoon/early evening of 
Monday 24th February 2020. Each Transformer is significant in size and weight and 
as such requires transportation via police escort and specialist haulage equipment.

During the delivery period we expect there to be extremely limited access on our 
construction traffic route; the A920, along the B992 (Colpy straight) and the C46 
road eastbound towards the substation site. A map is attached to the end of  
this letter.
 
We would encourage all local residents to plan ahead and use alternative routes 
where possible.

Monday 24th February 2020     

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact Community Liaison Manager: Gary Donlin

Mob:  07876 837 490
Email: gary.donlin@sse.com
Address: 1 Waterloo Street, Glasgow, G2 6AY @ssencommunity


